KEEPING KIDS SAFE PROJECT



Lou Bachrodt Automall

7070 Cherryvale N. Blvd - Rockford, IL 61112

Friday, May 3rd 3:00pm - 7:00pm Saturday, May 4th 10:00am - 4:00pm



FREE DIGITAL FINGERPRINTING!

WHO: Parents and children of all ages are invited to this event. This is one of the top child safety programs in the country.

WHY: Many children are reported missing in the USA each year. Some are found within a few minutes or hours. Police officials say that time is critical in the recovery of a missing child. A major source of wasted time is in the gathering of resources, fingerprints, statistical information, and photographs. This can be avoided by providing a pre-made file to the authorities.

WHAT: S.I.P. Kids will be running the event and taking FBI quality digital fingerprints and photographs of your children. Their inkless digital scanner captures high quality fingerprint images that are printed on a record and then provided to the parents for safe-keeping. The only record taken is sent directly home - they do not database any information. In the case of an emergency, parents are able to turn this file over to the authorites anywhere in the world to instantly aid in the investigation, saving crucial time and resources.





Local Contact George Schaffner (815) 332-3000

This is not a school publication, nor is it in any way endorsed or sponsored by any school district. This publication is being provided only to inform you of other available community activities and opportunities.